Chris O'Brien
“

From: Greg Lakeway <Greg@apollojets.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 10:42 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Please say "NQ" to H6256

House Finance Committee,

As a Rl boater on Johnson’s Pond, | strongly oppose H6256.
This is detrimental for boaters and marine-related business.
I’'m asking you to vote “NO” on H6256.

Thank you,

Greg Lakeway



